From:

acanfield1015@gmail.com

Sent:

Saturday, September 05, 2015 8:43 AM

To:

e-OED

Subject:

DOL Limiting Choices in IRAs

Ms Amy Canfield 1011 S Villa Way Walnut Creek, CA 94595-1476

9/5/2015

Dear Labor:

I am writing on behalf of self directed investors with IRA accounts. The govt has no right to take away choices of investors who choose to use option strategies in their IRA. Options trading provides useful strategies to protect long stock positions or increase account size. In order to trade options in an IRA, investors are already required to get training and education . I see no reason for the government to take draconian measures such as this to limit people's freedom and choices to effectively manage their retirement accounts. This proposed rule sounds like a scam of big brokerage firms to limit the freedom of individual self directed investors. I am opposed to the legislation to limit options trading in IRA s and making my grievance known.

Sincerely Yours, Amy Canfield

Sincerely,

Ms Amy Canfield